
 

 

 

Virginia Workers' Compensation Commission (VWC) Announcement  

Virginia Workers' Compensation Commission (VWC) EDI Claims R3.1 Reminder 

 

Date: 09/18/2024 

 

VWC EDI Claims R3.1 FROI and SROI Testing for VWC Trading Partners (Direct SFTP), and EDI Vendors started on April 30, 

2024, as indicated in announcement ‘VWC EDI Claims R3.1 FROI and SROI Testing begins April 30, 2024’ at  

https://vwcedi.info/news. VWC Trading Partners (Direct SFTP) and EDI Vendors are required to complete the EDI Claims R3.1 

Test Plan that is available at https://vwcedi.info/impl-info.   

FROI testing timeframe schedule indicated FROI testing should be completed by September 6, 2024, and SROI testing should 

be completed by December 2, 2024.  All required testers should have already completed FROI testing and be actively SROI 

testing. Testing concludes December 9, 2024. The implementation date for VWC EDI Claims Release 3.1 is January 16, 2025.  

VWC Trading Partners (Direct SFTP), and EDI Vendors who do not complete and pass the FROI/SROI testing will not be 

advanced to production for VWC EDI Claims Release 3.1 FROI and SROI reporting on January 16, 2025. 

Exceptions: No testing is required for VWC Web Entry filers using Verisk wcPrism. In some cases, if a Trading Partner is using 

an EDI Vendor, the EDI Vendor will coordinate and/or perform the testing on behalf of the Trading Partner. 

If you have any questions related to the Virginia EDI Claims Release 3.1 for First Report of Injury (FROI) and Subsequent 

Report of Injury (SROI) please email edi.support@workcomp.virginia.gov.  

 

Thank you, 

 

Virginia Workers' Compensation Commission EDI Support Team 

edi.support@workcomp.virginia.gov  

VWCEDI@verisk.com 
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